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Department of Conservation and Recreation
Commonwealth of Massachusetts

POSTPONED: Designated Off-Leash Area at Paul Revere Park 75% Design
Public Meeting

Tuesday, February 4th @ 6pm – 7:30pm 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, DCR will be postponing the Designated Off-Leash Area at Paul Revere Park 75% Design Public Meeting. This meeting will be rescheduled as soon as possible.

The Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) is holding a public meeting to present the design of an off-leash area at Paul Revere Park in Charlestown. The goals of this meeting are to review the design of what will be a designated, fenced in area, and to update the community on the schedule and parkland impacts. 

Paul Revere Park has hosted the North Washington Street Bridge reconstruction project, and along with the off-leash area, the construction staging area will be restored back to parkland. 

The public will be invited to ask questions and provide comments during the meeting, after the presentation, by unmuting their microphones, or the chat functionality that will be available through the virtual participation platform. 
 
If you have agency-related questions or concerns or would like to be added to an email list to receive DCR general or project-specific announcements, please email Mass.Parks@mass.gov or call 617-626-4973.










Reasonable accommodations for people with disabilities are available upon request. Include a description of the accommodation you will need, please include as much detail as you can. Also include a way we can contact you if we need more information. Please allow adequate advance notice for your request. Last minute requests will be accepted, but we may be unable to fulfill the request. Please send an e-mail to Melixza G. Esenyie, ADA and Diversity Manager at the Executive Office of Energy and Environmental Affairs at Melixza.Esenyie2@mass.gov or call 617-872-3270.

Please follow us on X/Twitter at @MassDCR
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